
 

 

Hands Across the Water Cookie Decorating and Bake Sale Event 

Saturday, December 14th 

The Hands Across the Water Club, a club dedicated to empowering students across the 

globe, will be holding a fundraiser on Saturday, December 14th at Grover Middle School in 

the cafeteria from 10-2.  Children are invited to decorate cookies for the holidays.  Each 

child will be provided with a large cookie, icing and decorative sprinkles at the cost of $2.  

If you would like to bring your child/children to this event, please email Mrs. Chiocca at 

diane.chiocca@ww-p.org so she can know how many cookies to purchase. 

At the event, there will also be a bake sale and other items to purchase.  All profits will 

go to Community Charter School, a school for orphans in the Democratic Republic of Congo. 
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